
 
 
January 6, 2021 

Dear Residents, Families, Guardians and Staff: 

We would like to communicate information regarding the upcoming Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 Vaccine 

Clinic as it pertains to those residents and staff that are currently positive with COVID-19.  It is 

recommended that those who test positive for COVID-19 should wait to receive the Vaccine until they 

have recovered and are not experiencing any symptoms.  This recommendation is because it would be 

difficult to distinguish adverse reaction versus the COVID symptoms.  If you have tested positive, we will 

defer your Vaccination until the next clinic date which is February 2, 2021.   

We are relieved that this Vaccine is available to Residents and Staff in Skilled Nursing Centers and we 

intend to continue to reach out to offer the Vaccine and obtain consent.   

Thank you for all of your support during these very difficult months.  We are seeing the proverbial light 

at the end of the tunnel.   

We encourage you to visit our website as it is updated daily https://www.saintfrancisrehab.com/covid-

19-vaccine and if you have questions you can email us at stfrancisvaccine@saintfrancisrehab.com 

 

Sincerely, 

Katie Joyce 

Katie Joyce, Administrator 
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